2009 Napa County Watershed Symposium
Call for Whirlwind Tour Presenters
 Respond by: Monday, April 27
What? 

The Symposium will include an agenda item during which local watershed organizations will speak about their current and planned activities.  The preliminary title for this item is: “How Are Watershed Organizations Preparing for Change? A Whirlwind Tour of Efforts to Steward our Watersheds in a Changing World.” The goal of this item is to introduce as much public service activity and as many organizations in the watersheds as possible.    

Each group’s presentation will be limited to 60 seconds and two Powerpoint slides.  Presentations should highlight one or two activities that improve stewardship of our county’s watersheds and anticipate changes in our resources brought about by climate, social, or economic pressures.   The RCD will assist with creation of slides if groups do not have access to the Powerpoint program.
A one page summary form from each organization will be included in the Symposium materials packet.  Presenters can rely on this form to convey contact and meeting information, frequency of clean-ups, etc.
Which organizations should participate?
The Symposium planning committee has agreed to the following criteria to guide selection of organizations invited to participate.  All of the following three criteria must be met:
· The organization works on a non-profit basis to improve the health of creeks and watersheds in Napa County and this work is done for public benefit. 

· The organization performs a public service to improve the health of creeks and watersheds.  For example, the organization restores, monitors, or cleans creeks and watersheds, performs community-based watershed planning or public education on creeks and watersheds, or provides capacity building support to organizations that do these things. The organization may advocate public policy, but it must also perform a public service activity. We request that the presentation focus on the public service aspects of the organization’s mission.
· The organization provides an opportunity for public participation, either by inviting public participation in its meetings or by including the public in restoration, monitoring, clean-up or community-based watershed planning activities.  
This agenda item was planned to highlight public service activities in our watersheds.  There are several reasons why the focus is on public service and not on general activism.  First, a key purpose of both the NCRCD and the WICC is to find ways for public and private organizations to cooperate to achieve common goals related to improving watershed health.  The Symposium is intended as one means to pursue this purpose.  Second, the NCRCD and the WICC work for and represent the entire community.  It would not be appropriate for either organization to host an event that supports only one side of a debate over public policy.  

To give a 60 second presentation during the Whirlwind Tour, contact Frances Knapczyk at frances@naparcd.org or 707 252-4188 x120 BEFORE April 27TH.   There will be a mandatory rehearsal on or around May 7th, at ~ 6:00 pm.  
Please provide Frances with the following information when you contact her:

	Presenter’s Name:
	

	Organization Name:  
	

	E-mail Address:
	

	Phone Number:
	

	Dates available for rehearsal:
	May 5 (Tu),   May 7 (Th),   May 11 (M),   May 12 (Tu)
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